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Rachel Tibbetts

From: Chris Wentworth

Sent: 01 February 2024 11:23

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Banbury Town Council comments on 23/03428/OUT

From: Robert Duxbury <robert.duxbury@banbury.gov.uk> 
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 9:06 AM
To: Chris Wentworth <Chris.Wentworth@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>
Subject: Banbury Town Council comments on 23/03428/OUT

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

Sorry this comment is late.

Banbury Town Council object on the grounds that 
1. The principle of providing employment development on this site fails to comply with SLE 1 of the adopted 
Cherwell Local Plan . The land is not identified for development in the emerging Local Plan review and if additional 
land for employment development is required it should be assessed and allocated through that Local Plan making 
process which is now well underway, and therefore this proposal is also considered to be premature.
2. Development at this location would not be sustainable, given the site’s location without direct and convenient 
access for pedestrians, cyclists and has no frequent public transport service.
3. The proposal would cause severe harm to highway safety and convenience and would worsen traffic conditions 
on the M40 junction
4. The proposed development would be out of scale and character with the open rural character of the site and its 
surrounding context, and the development would cause unacceptable harm to the visual amenity of the area and 
the local landscape.
5. The development will worsen air pollution issues on Hennef Way
6. The type of development is restricted to warehousing which is unacceptable

Bob Duxbury
Planning Officer
( Tel: 01295 250340 

+ Town Hall, Bridge Street, Banbury, Oxon, OX16 5QB
: For more information see http://www.banbury.gov.uk

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

This email and its attachments are confidential and are intended for the above named recipient only. If this has come to you in 
error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this email from your system. You must take no action based on this, nor 
must you copy or disclose it or any part of its contents to any person or organisation. 
Statements and opinions contained in this email may not necessarily represent those of the Council and does not impose any 
legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.
As a public body, the Council may be required to disclose this email under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, unless the 
information in it is covered by one of the exemptions in the Act.
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Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept 
liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before
opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

GDPR
This Council recognises that it has a duty to people whose information it holds to treat that information in accordance with 
statute. To download our privacy notice which explains how we use any personal information we collect about you, click this 
link
https://v5-5admin.visionict.com/Banbury-Town-
Council/UserFiles/Files/Data%20Protection%202018/Banbury%20Town%20Council%20General%20Privacy%20Notice%202018.
pdf


